
Congratulations to Mr. Surong Bulakul, an Independent Director,

For the new appointment as a Chairman of Port Authority of Thailand

Activity 24 JULY 2017

Mrs. Pimjai Leeissaranukul, the Chairman, and Mr. Hiroshi Harada, the President of Inoue Rubber 

(Thailand) Public Company Limited “IRC” gave bouquet to congratulate Mr. Surong Bulakul, an 

Independent Director and a Chairman of Risk Management Committee, for the new appointment as 

a Chairman of Port Authority of Thailand in accordance with the cabinet solution, effective from  

July 18th, 2017 onwards.
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